
In-Active Installation Section

Mr. Larry Tucker
Remedial Project Manager
Engineering Field Activities, NW (EFANW)
Naval Facilities Engineering Command
19917 7th Ave NE
Poulsbo, WA 98370

Dear Mr. Tucker:

I enclosed the latest St. Lawrence Progress Report. This
discusses both our Gambell and Northeast Cape Projects. I will
send you one of these each month. I have placed your name on our
list of contacts so you will be notified of meetings and kept up
to date on project status.

I also enclosed a copy of the Responsiveness Summary from our
meetings in Savoonga, which will give you some feeling for the
local concerns. Finally, I enclosed a copy of our Administrative
Record Index. The items of possible interest to you begin with
Document No. "N" and are on the 2nd and 3rd pages. I can provide
you with copies of most of the reports noted, but there are so
many reports that you might want to be selective. If you have
time, you might want to peruse them when you come up.

If you have time between other duties, I would like to get
together with you when you are in town. Sharing information
would be beneficial to our respective projects. I can be reached
at (907) 753-5617.

Sincerely,

Robert B . Sanders
Engineering Manager

CONCUR

SANDERS/ebe/x5617/BOB/stln-nvy.l
3 October 1996

200-If

F1 OAK096903_03.01 __0003_p


